
From: Van Cleave, Jennifer <jvancleave@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 10/28/2014 10:24:34 AM
Subject: RE: State Nutrition Contract

That is great! Will 2:00 work for you?

From: Kester, Tony
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:20 AM
To: Van Cleave, Jennifer
Subject: RE: State Nutrition Contract

Let's meet after lunch tomorrow.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Van Cleave, Jennifer
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 9:49 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: State Nutrition Contract

Tony,

Katherine and I talked to Sam at MMO yesterday and we have developed a tentative timeline. We would like to send 
the final draft of the contract to him no later than Friday. When would be a good time for us to meet with you to 
discuss any changes or edits you have for the draft? Katherine and I will be in the office all day today and tomorrow.

Thanks,
Jennifer

Jennifer J. Van Cleave
Program Coordinator
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9933, Fax 803-734-9886
jvancleave@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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